SOUTH EASTERN UNIVERSITY OF SRI

LANKA
NOTICE

Cancellation of the General Convocation 2019 - South Eastern University
of Sri Lanka

General Convocation 2019 of South Eastern University of Sri Lanka which
is scheduled to be held on 16" & 17% of March 2020 has been cancelled
due to closure of all state universities as a quarantine measure to prevent
the spread of coronavirus (COVID-19) in the country.
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